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Senator Ross and Members of the Judiciary committee, 
This bill (LD2283) is another restriction to our 2A rights and ought not to pass. There 
are plenty of laws on the books that cover these same processes to remove guns from 
an unsafe situation. They just need to be implemented.  If all of the laws were 
followed,  the Lewiston event may not have happened as stated in the interim report. 
This bill will not help to address the true mental health problems and you decided to 
push this thru with little to no public input. Please consider an ought not to pass with 
this bill.


